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Jamie Donaldson

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 12:10 PM

To: Jamie Donaldson

Cc: John Eld

Subject: RE: Comments From Glenn Gibson Watershed Council

Jamie,  

 

In order to allow our group additional time to review the Conditions of Approval, we are requesting a 15-day time 

extension to the 120-day State Mandated Decision Date.  

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Brandie Dalton 

Land-Use Planner 

Multi/Tech Engineering Services, Inc 

1155 SE 13th Street 

Salem, Oregon 97302 

(503) 363-9227 

 

   

 

From: Jamie Donaldson <JDonaldson@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 1:43 PM 

To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 

Cc: John Eld <JEld@livebsl.com> 

Subject: RE: Comments From Glenn Gibson Watershed Council 

 

Hi Brandie, 

 

Please see the draft conditions for Titan Hill attached. These are being sent as a courtesy so we will need an answer 

regarding these conditions by Monday morning.  

 

If more time is needed to review, please submit at least a 15-day extension to the 120 days. If there are conditions that 

need to be revisited and looked at further, please submit at least a 30-day extension. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jamie Donaldson 

Planner II 

City of Salem | Community Development Department 

555 Liberty St SE, RM 305, Salem, OR 97301 

JDonaldson@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2328 

FaceBook | Twitter | YouTube | CityofSalem.net 

 

Now Available! Online submittal of Land Use Applications through the City of Salem Permit Application Center. Register 

for an account here. 

Due to limited staffing, the Planner’s Desk has temporary hours: 10-4 Monday-Friday 


